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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Road Haulage Association and Berkeley Group join forces to tackle industry’s site safety record
· Berkeley Group and RHA deliver new guidance and driver training module
· Falls from vehicles, falling loads and overturning vehicles remain common causes of transport accidents on site 
The Berkeley Group and the UK’s largest trade association for road transport operators, the RHA, have today launched new guidance and a training module to improve the safety of drivers delivering to and from construction sites.  
“Construction is one of the most dangerous workplaces and we can do much more to raise awareness and educate drivers who enter this environment,” said Barry Oliver, Group Health and Safety Executive at Berkeley. 
“We have identified key areas, particularly in transport and distribution to and from sites, where there is a need for action. This new training module and guidance for drivers will improve the awareness and competency of people working right across the construction supply chain.” 
This project followed consultation among RHA members and Berkeley Group’s supply chain which identified poor interaction onsite and a lack of understanding about roles and responsibilities between construction sites, hauliers and drivers.  
“The RHA is pleased to be an integral part of this innovative approach to improving construction site safety,” said Jack Semple, Director of Policy and the RHA. 
“The addition of an approved Driver Certificate of Professional Competence module offers hauliers in the sector an opportunity to ensure their Periodic Training Programme supports safe working practices. The Guide will also contribute to safety by improving understanding of each party’s role in safe operations. Both are equally relevant for the largest construction projects and more modest building sites.” 
The Guidance document is also free and available on the RHA website: www.rha.uk.net 
For information about the Driver Certificate of Professional Competence (DCPC), contact Paul Benns on 01733 261131 or at p.benns@rha.uk.net.
The guidance and the new driver qualification are one of ten new projects supported by the Berkeley Group’s £2 million Innovation Fund. This is designed to reduce construction related risk, improve the working environment and develop people’s understanding of safe working practices.
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